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Sheppard Mullin's Dallas Office Opening Reception

Hall of State at the Bush Institute
10.09.2018
 

Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP has opened for business
in Dallas to proudly serve the Texas business community.
We’re rolling out the red carpet for our clients and guests
to celebrate the opening of our Dallas Office.

Tuesday, October 9, 2018
6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Join us for cocktails and hors d'oeuvres
at the Hall of State at the George W. Bush Presidential Center.

Hall of State
at the Bush Institute

George W. Bush Presidential Center
2943 SMU Boulevard
Dallas, Texas 75205
Website | Directions

Valet parking will be provided.

By invitation only.

Dress code: business attire.

To RSVP please contact Melissa Omphroy via email or 619.338.6503.


